From: DYPXCPWEB@northernbeaches.nsw.gov.au

Sent: 12/04/2024 9:14:18 AM

To: DA Submission Mailbox
Subject: TRIMMED: Online Submission
12/04/2024

Brian Morrison
57 Mary Street
Beacon Hill 2100

RE: PEX2023/0002 - 2742 / 9999 Condamine Street MANLY VALE NSW 2093

| am strongly in support of the Proposal. The club has always and will remain respectful of the
local environment and the surrounding neighborhood.

WGC has demonstrated its community commitment with the exclusion of poker machines,
careful management of noise and respectful behavior as well as ample off street parking.

The club provides a much needed meeting point for members and visitors to engage socially
and feel that they belong to an extremely healthy and active sporting group.

As a member of WGC for over 35 years, | cannot over state what this club provides as a
social outlet for many members and positive community engagement generally.

Finally, | add that the club is replacing the North Manly Bowling Club and will be a relocation
of the expired WGC on Pittwater Rd. This is not an additional club, it is just continuing a
service to members both men and women of the community.

Thank you

Regards

Brian Morrison





